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Minister Linares sends best wishes to GNDO 

 
“On behalf of everyone in Gibraltar, I wish you all every success in your 
participation at the World Show Dance Championships in Riesa.  
 
I am conscious of the high levels of talent, perseverance and training that 
have gone into the creations of the different dance routines. The hard work by 
the GNDO committee and everyone else involved, from dancers and 
choreographers to those responsible for designing and making the costumes, 
needs to be acknowledged. I am confident that you will make Gibraltar proud.  
 
The very best of luck to you all.” 
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